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NOVEMBER IS NATIONAL ALZHEIMER’S AWARENESS MONTH: New 

Horizons extends a big thank you to Hearthstone for the 25 years of excellent care its 
team of experts provided those affected by Alzheimer’s. Hearthstone’s recent closure has 
created an opportunity for us to take a hands-on role in administering memory care 
services on our campus. We look forward to supporting residents with memory 
challenges and their family members at New Horizons. Stay tuned for the date and time 
of the monthly Caregiver Support Group. 

“Family, friends, and God’s love.” 
-Gerry Molloy 

A TIME TO GIVE THANKS: We asked residents the things they are most thankful for, and their 
responses are sure to make you smile. In the spirit of Thanksgiving, take some time to think about the 
parts of life that bring a smile to your face. 

“All the people who are working with us and sharing 
with us who create a community that cares.”   

-Janet Ploetz 

“My Children—they take good care of me. And 
all the good friends at New Horizons.”  

-Tom Ribby 

FIND US ON FACEBOOK AND INSTAGRAM to find yourself, friends, or 

family in our posts. Share the fun we have at New Horizons at Marlborough! 

“My good health and that I have a daughter 
nearby.” 

-Alysse Farlow 

ANIMAL CRAZE: A visit from the 
traveling petting zoo had residents 
(pictured, left to right) Veronique 
Turner, Joan Cameron, and 
Patricia Condry melting at all their 
cuteness. We all had a hard time 
saying goodbye to these furry 
friends. 



A CAUSE FOR CELEBRATION: We all had a ball celebrating New Horizons’ 26th Anniversary last 

month at Dress for Drinks. The events included live music, good food and drinks, and some socially 
distant fun! Pictured above, from left to right: residents Bob DiMilla and Sue Abrahamsen, Sr. Jane 
Amirault, and Joan Straube. Pictured below, left to right: resident Al Francesconi and housekeeping 
supervisor Cristina Barreira, residents Cecil and Diane Sprung, and resident Joan Western. 

November 10 Native American Flutes Presentation with Merri Lynn Braman 2:00 PM 

November 11 Veterans Day Luncheon  12:00 PM 

November 26 Thanksgiving  

To view this newsletter in color or download a printable copy, visit our website,  www.countrycommunities.com.     
New Horizons ~ 400 Hemenway Street, Marlborough, MA 01752 ~ 508-460-5200    

VETERANS DAY: Thank you to the many New 
Horizons residents who have fought for our 
country.  

STAFF APPRECIATION: If 
you would like to 
acknowledge the 
great service and 
kindness shown to 
you throughout the 
year by our 184 staff 
members, please 

donate to the annual Staff Appreciation Fund. 
Each staff member will receive a share based on 
the hours he or she worked this year. Please note: 
The senior management team is excluded from 
the distribution. Kindly fill out the form in this 
month’s mailing, and leave a sealed envelope with 
a director or at the Front Desk. Your confidential 
gifts will be acknowledged in writing. 

Upcoming Events  (Stay tuned to 918 for details.) 

http://www.countrycommunities.com

